
BEAR LAKE TOWNSHIP 

DRAFT MINUTES 

PUBLIC HEARING ON CUB LAKE  

SPECIAL ASSESSMENT DISTRICT 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2017    5 PM 

 

The Public Hearing for the Cub Lake SAD was called to order by the Supervisor on September 

12, 2017 at 5 pm. 

Pledge  

Roll Call:  Banker, Havens, Knight and Rosenberg    Absent:  Dixon 

Also present:  Township Attorney, Bryan Graham;   PLM representative 

There were two others in attendance. 

Supervisor led the discussion of the proposed plan for continuing the Cub Lake SAD. 

Some of the changes in the resolution include using the term “maintenance” of Cub Lake. 

Resident Sharon Davis asked what does “maintenance” cover. 

Our attorney explained that the statute does not define what “maintenance” is.  The Board will 

have the discretion over requests for maintenance of the lake.   Main focus should be on quality 

and health.   He also explained the money spent from the SAD account are Township projects. 

The Board would be the one to approve projects.    Discussion 

Financial status was discussed as well as some of the upcoming expenses. 

The Clerk reported she had a letter of support of the SAD from Neil and Dorothy Strefling which 

is in the record book. 

The resolution, 9-12C of 2017, to create/continue the Cub Lake Special Assessment District 

2017, ordering creation of Special Assessment Roll, and Scheduling Public Hearing on 

Assessment Roll will be adopted at the Regular Board meeting of the Bear Lake Township Board 

tonight, 9-12-17 at 7 pm 

Motion by Shirley Havens to adjourn, 5:21 pm 

Support by Jim Knight.   Motion carried. 

Draft minutes prepared by Township Clerk 9/12/17. 


